
                                                                                          
 Enrolment opens on 24th August online!                              Don’t worry if you are not able to access a computer, you can contact our Advice Centre on the number below:  
 Please Note - You must enrol online by noon on 31st August  
 

ONLINE ENROLMENT 2017 

The Advice Centre will be open as follows: 
Thursday 24 August      10.00am – 4.00pm 

     Friday 25 August onwards 9.30am – 4.00pm 
      030 300 39636  

You receive your GCSE results (you may already have these)  
Use the URL in the enclosed letter to login to our online enrolment system. If you don’t have a URL you can still log in via the website www.sussexdowns.ac.uk/enrol using your student number (this is the 6-digit number on all our letters) and your date of birth 

You have met the entry requirements for your course and don’t want to make any changes 

If you have decided not to come, let us know so we can withdraw your application 

You can confirm your place and complete enrolment online.  We will then see you on your first day in September 

Following your discussion on the phone or appointment, new course details will be confirmed and we will complete the enrolment process for you and look forward to seeing on your first day in September 

No 

Yes 

You wish to make a change to your programme or have not done as well as expected/not met the entry criteria for your course  

Contact our Advice Centre by phone to talk to someone or book an appointment through the online system  
 

If you have not already uploaded a ‘passport style’ photo of yourself  you can still do this now  


